
Hannah is a 3 year member of the Finley Fantastics 4-H club.
She is the daughter of Stephanie and Troy Horstman.

The major project that she has taken in 4-H
includes swine.

Hannah’s future schooling/job plans include a
career as a cosmetologist, which she has
already started because she attend Prosser
school of cosmetology her junior and senior
years of high school.

The greatest contribution 4-H has made in
Hannah’s life is “it has brought me so many
valuable contributions, from developing
essential life skills to fostering a sense of
community and leadership.  Through hands-on
projects and activities, I’ve learned about
responsibility, teamwork, and problem-solving,
which have all helped me grow as an individual.
The program has also allowed me to connect
with peers who share similar interests, making
lifelong friendships while engaging in fun and 

Hannah describes the most important thing she learned from her
participation in the 4-H program “is the value of perseverance and hard
work.  Throughout various projects, I faced challenges that required
dedication and effort to overcome.  Whether it was completing a complex
task or preparing for a presentation, I learned success often comes from
not giving up, even when things get tough.  This experience taught me that
putting in the time and effort can lead to personal growth and
achievement, which has been valuable in other areas of my life as well.”

Hannah Tatlock

educational experiences.  Overall, 4-H has played a significant role in
shaping my character and preparing me for future challenges.”


